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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope you have all had a good week and enjoyed the spring sunshine in parts. It is lovely to see 
the signs of spring in our local area including the new flowers starting to grow. Thank you to all 
those who sent money in for the children to spend at the Mother’s Day shop - I hope you all 
enjoyed your gifts. The event was another good fundraiser for school. 
 
This week, some of our Key Stage 1 children represented our school at the inter-school sports hall 
athletics competition. All the children were super and enjoyed every minute. 
 
Have a good weekend and see you next week for the last week of term. 
 
Mr Blackburn. 

Dates for your 

diaries: 

 

Friday 31st March 

School closes for 

Easter 

 

Monday 17th April 

School reopens 

 

Monday 1st May 

Bank Holiday – 

School Closed 
 

 

 

Easter Raffle: 

From Monday, the office team will be selling raffle tickets. A strip of 

tickets are priced at £2 and you could win an Easter egg hamper! 

The raffle will be drawn on Friday, so, you have until then to buy a 

strip of tickets. 
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 89% 
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 96% 

 Zayyan & Mishaal-
Fatima  

 Samrin & Aditya 

 Isla & Hammaad 

 Elin & Areesha 

  Lake & Zahra 

 Blue Class 

Weekly Attendance St John’s Stars 

Ramadan Mubarak: 

Ramadan Mubarak to all our families observing this special time. We wish you a happy and 

peaceful Ramadan. Please can we remind you that it is advised children of this age should not 

be taking part in fasting in school. Similarly, children are not encouraged to wear full head 

scarves due to the health and safety issues in school. If children do, they will not be allowed on 

the climbing equipment. Thank you for your cooperation and understanding with this. 

Talent Festival:  
 
We are pleased to announce that St John's Church are holding a Festival of Talent. It is a 
great opportunity to showcase all the talents in the local area. If you would like to take part, 
then please contact the school office or the details on the previous dojo post. School look forward 
to seeing and supporting all our local talent, both adults and children on Saturday 29th April 
and Monday 1st May. 

Police details: 

Should anyone have any concerns about 

anything in our local area then please contact 

the police using the details on the flyer. The 

more people who report concerns then the 

more likely the police will be able to take 

action. 


